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’ At 9:15-10:00am
with two classes

Explore the Bible will meet
In the Fellowship Hall
(Youth will participate in this Bible Study)
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and Bible Studies for Life will meet
In the Sanctuary

There will not be any children’s activities during
the month of June, so children will sit with
their parents for Bible Study.

1a r even what it was pre-Covid-19
There are several new baby steps that we'll be implementing
as well as some of the usual familiarity:

1) If your child is sick, has had a fever in the last 48 hours,
has had flu-like or respiratory symptoms in the past 7 days,
or has had contact with anyone who tested positive for
the Covid virus in the last 14 days then please do not
bring them to church, the nursery, or children’s church.
| 2) Volunteers and children are encouraged to wear masks
but it's not required, temperature checks will be required
for volunteers and hand sanitizer will be available
3) Please take your children to the bathroom and have
them wash their hands before coming to the nursery or
ﬂ' children’s church - we also ask that you go with them to
be dropped off at children’s church too
\ 4) We will be limiting class sizes for the first couple of weeks,
, so it may become necessary for us to have a signup system
or ask some of you to keep your children with you in the
worship service as we take these baby steps to re-opening

We will only be offering these services during the morning
worship. If things go well then we may look at expanding to
provide more. If you would like to help
in Children’s Church then please contact Brenda Griffin

Please remember to practice
Social Distancing while in the
church building.
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Order of Service— 10:30 a.m.
Sunday, July 5, 2020

Welcome
Congregational Hymn
Missionary Moment

Offering Announcements
Mail- HBC, P. O. Box 1195
Tullahoma, TN 37388
Drop by the Church— Monday—Thursday,
8:00 a.m.— 4:30 p.m.
Online Giving— Available on the Church Website
HighlandBaptistChurch.com

Congregational Hymn

Sermon “What America & The Church Needs”
Philippians 1:9-11

Invitation Hymn

Order of Service— 6:00 p.m.
Sunday, July §, 2020

Welcome
Congregational Hymn
Prayer

Message “The Blessing & The Curse”
Numbers 22: 1—24:25

Congregational Hymn

Closing Prayer

Missionary Highligh:: ‘
&2 | Rob & Lisa Warren

COOPERATIVE PROGRAM

MADISON, WISCONSIN I

Today we are going to pray for Rob and Lisa Warren who serve in
Madison, Wisconsin. They have a challenging mission field - more than
40,000 college students. Most of these are attending the huge University of
Wisconsin. Few of these students have committed their lives to Christ. Rob
and Lisa moved to Madison in the fall of 2018 and they planted Doxa
Church. The primary mission is to reach the students of Madison with the
gospel. They find that students are open to discussing spiritual issues. When
those students accept Christ as Savior, it is a life-changing event for them.
Most of the students they reach with the gospel will not stay in Madison,
but will move to other parts of the country, especially in the Midwest.
That's why Rob and Lisa are prepping the students to help plant new
churches in communities which too often do not have even one. Our church
supports Rob and Lisa through our Cooperative Program giving, so we sort
of have an indirect part in every student who comes to faith in Christ. Let's
pray now for our missionaries and ask the Lord to bless their ministry and
give them great results.

Highland Our Record
‘ LB;ap{isr Bible Study Attendance— 30 Worship Attendance —182
Received Needed Received
Last Week Yr to Date Yr to Date
Offerings 4,670.60 193,147.50 224,767.25
Designated 70.00

We extend our deepest sympathy to the Wells Family in the passing of Dr. Sara Wells,
Daughter-in-Law of Sandra Wells, on June 27th, 2020.



